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East London
Industrial Pallet Racking

01 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

(PICTURE FOR ILLUSTRATION PUR-
POSES)

PVC Press Bends (45° / 90°), 
Adapters and Reducers 
(CLASS 16)

02 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

Assorted Fabricated PVC 
Bends, Channels, Junctions 
& Sockets

03 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

PVC Sockets / Elbows / Junc-
tions & TEKFLO Double Union 
Ball Valves

04 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

Galvanized Malleable 
Sockets, Elbows, Bends & 
Tee’s

05 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

PLASTICA ALFA Coupling 
/ Elbows / Reducing & 
Increasing Tee’s

06 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

PLASTICA ALFA Reinforced 
Saddles / Clamps / Adapters

07 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

PLASTICA ALFA Reinforced 
Saddles / Clamps / Adapters

08 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

PLASSON Couplings / 
Reducers / Elbows & Saddles

09 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

TEKFLO Universal Coupling - 
DN100 (FBE CTD)

10 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

300mm RSV Gate Valve (RHC 
Top Cap Flanged)

11 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

200mm RSV Gate Valve (RHC 
Top Cap Flanged)

12 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

150mm RSV Gate Valve (RHC 
Top Cap Flanged)

13 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

TEKFLO Brass Spring-loaded, 
Ball & Full-Bore Valves

14 LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

ALADINO Wall Mount Pipe 
Inverter w/ Transducer 
Stainless Steel Filters & 
Brass Ball Valves15
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

TEKFLO Brass Spring Check, 
Pressure Reducing & Ball 
Valves

16
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON



TEKFLO Lever Operated But-
terfl y & Double Door Check 
Valves

17
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

250MM TEKFLO D.I. Flanged 
Y-TYPE Strainer

18
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

150MM TEKFLO C.I Flanged 
Swing Check Valve

19
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

150MM VENTOMAT Double 
Flanged Valve

20
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

Gate Valves / Universal 
Couplings / Flanged Adapt-
ers / Concentric Reducers, 
Collars & Elbows21
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

TEKFLO Hydrant / Scour Tee’s, 
Bends, Sockets & Reducers

22
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

TEKFLO Reducing TEE - Vari-
ous Sizes (FBE COATED SANS)

23
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

Mild Steel Plate Flanges / 
Insertion Rubber Rings / 
KLINGERIT Ring Gaskets

24
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

Galvanized Medium Scr&Cap 
Steel Tube (6m) / Uncoated 
Plain Ended Steel Tube

25
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

Mild Steel Plate Flanges & 
Elbows

26
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

Assorted Corrugated & Blue 
U-PVC Pipes (6m)

27
LOCATED IN EAST LONDON

KZN
Assorted sizes galvanized 
reducing sockets

101
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
sockets

102
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes wrought steel 
sockets

103
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
Equel Tee’s

104
LOCATED IN KZN



Assorted sizes galvanized 
reducing Tee’s

105
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 90 
degrees elbows

106
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
90 degrees male&female 
elbows

107
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 45 
degree elbows

108
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 90 
degree reducing elbows

109
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 90 
degree female bends

110
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
male&female 90 degree 
bends

111
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 45 
degree male&female bends

112
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
plugs

113
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
end caps

114
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
steel barrel nipples

115
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
Hex nipples

116
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Mech Junior 
galvanized couplings

117
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
cone unions

118
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
swaged adoptors

119
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
back nuts

120
LOCATED IN KZN



Assorted sizes galvanized 
holder backs

121
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
reducing bushes

122
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
cross

123
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes galvanized 
nuts, bolts and washers

124
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes plastic Alfa 
male&female adaptors

125
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes plastic Alfa 
couplings

126
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes plastic Alfa 
red couplings

127
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes plastic Alfa 
male&female elbows

128
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes plastic Alfa 
male&female Tee’s

129
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes plastic Alfa 
end caps

130
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes plastic Alfa 
saddles

131
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black equel 
Tee’s

132
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black cone 
unions

133
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black reduc-
ing Tee’s

134
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black reduc-
ing abnormal Tee’s

135
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black sockets

136
LOCATED IN KZN



Assorted sizes black reduc-
ing sockets

137
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black 90 
degree male&female elbows

138
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black reduc-
ing elbows

139
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black 90 
degree elbows

140
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black end 
caps

141
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black reduc-
ing bushes

142
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black hollow 
plugs

143
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black steam 
heavy steel sockets

144
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black barrel 
nipples

145
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black steam 
heavy steal barrel nipples

146
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson 
saddles

147
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson end 
caps

148
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson 
female Tee’s

149
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Buttweld end 
caps

150
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Buttweld 
elbows

151
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Buttweld 
Tee’s

152
LOCATED IN KZN



Assorted sizes Buttweld Red 
Tee’s(SCH40)

153
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Buttweld 
SCH40 Tee’s

154
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson 
male&female adaptors

156
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson 
female elbows

157
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson Tee’s

158
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson 
couplings

159
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson 
fl ange adaptors

160
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson Hex 
nipples

161
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson 
reducing bushes

162
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP plain 
reducing Tee’s

163
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP equel 
Tee’s

164
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP plain 
sockets

165
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP plain 
reducing bushes

168
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP 90 
degree plain elbows

169
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP 45 
degree plain elbows

170
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP plain 
end caps

171
LOCATED IN KZN



Assorted sizes MMP union 
plain

172
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP MALE 
adaptors

173
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP Plain 
threaded sockets

174
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes MMP stub 
fl anges

175
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes grooved 
painted coupling

176
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes painted 
grooved 90 degree elbows

177
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Painted 
grooved 45 degree elbows

178
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Painted 
grooved short style Tee’s

179
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Painted 
grooved reducing Tee’s

180
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Painted 
grooved end caps

181
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Painted 
grooved fl ange adaptors

182
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Buttweld JIS 
concentric reducers

183
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Buttweld 
SCH40 concentric reducers

184
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Buttweld 
SCH40 end caps

186
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes carbon steel 
weldneck fl anges

187
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o Brass 
and PVC compact valves

188
LOCATED IN KZN



LOT Heavy Duty Industrial 
Shelving

189
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes PVC / HDPE 
Piping

190
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o Rubber 
Expansion Bellow

191
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o Rubber 
Bellow 10’/16’

192
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o Bellow 
union end

193
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o y-type 
Strainer FBE

194
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes S/S Check 
valves

195
LOCATED IN KZN

Aassorted sizes Tekfl o Nylon 
Ball Valves

196
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o Bitu-
men equel Tee’s

197
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o Bitu-
men reducing Tee’s

198
LOCATED IN KZN

Tekfl o Bitumen end cap

199
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o re-
deucing bushes Bitumen

200
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o sock-
ets Bitumen

201
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o univer-
sal fl ange adaptors

202
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o univer-
sal fl ange coupling

203
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Forged steel 
3000 screwed coupling

204
LOCATED IN KZN



Assorted sizes Forged steel 
3000 Equel Tee’s

205
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Forged steel 
3000 cone union

206
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Forged steel 
3000 elbow 90 degree

207
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Forged bsteel 
3000 end caps screwed

208
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Forged steel 
3000 Hex plugs

209
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Forged steel 
3000 reducing bush

210
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Forged steel 
3000 square plugs

211
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Wrought 
steel reducing socket

212
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Wrought 
steel solid plugs

213
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plastic Alfa 
clamp saddle

214
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plastic Alfa 
reinforced saddle

215
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Galvenized 
shoulder couplings

216
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes black Mallea-
ble 90 degree bends

217
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Black Mallea-
ble Hex nipples

218
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Bladder 
rubber

219
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Insertion 
rubber gasket T/D

220
LOCATED IN KZN



Plastic Alfa Nipple

221
LOCATED IN KZN

Galvenised running nipple

222
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Plasson 
fusion coupling light fi t

223
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Durodrain UG 
stop end

224
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes PVC repair 
couplings class16

227
LOCATED IN KZN

2 x Pantex pumps 230v-50

228
LOCATED IN KZN

Kent Helix H4000 water 
meter

229
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes PVC Press 
Bend class16

230
LOCATED IN KZN

Tekfl o T16 Bitumen TEE

231
LOCATED IN KZN

Tekfl o Hydrant Flange 
adaptor T16

232
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Tekfl o 
Flanged adaptors

235
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes PVC Flange 
adaptors

239
LOCATED IN KZN

Macplast Transition female 
adaptor

225
LOCATED IN KZN

Steam Wrought steel reduc-
ing Tee 

226
LOCATED IN KZN

Buttweld Short Radius elbow

237
LOCATED IN KZN

Tekfl o fl anged scour Tee

238
LOCATED IN KZN



Assorted sizes Plastic Alfa 
fi ttings

245
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Pentax 
Pumps

244
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Nylon fi ttings

247
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes PVC Bends

248
LOCATED IN KZN

Toyota Hilux 2.5 D4D Double 
cab Bakkie

249
YEAR: 2013
REG: CP87NPGP
VIN: AHTER39G408604295
ENG: 2KDA230069
KMS/HOURS: 514990 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER
LOCATED IN KZN

Toyota Hilux 2.5 D4D Single 
cab Bakkie

250
YEAR: 2011
REG: BL41FCGP
VIN: AHTCR32G808014330
ENG: 2KD5415045
KMS/HOURS: 501374 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER
LOCATED IN KZN

Toyota Hilux 2.5 D4D Double 
cab Bakkie

251
YEAR: 2013
REG: CP87RKGP
VIN: AHTER39G408604118
ENG: 2KDA208894
KMS/HOURS: 391852 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER
LOCATED IN KZN

Toyota Hilux 2.5 D4D Double 
cab Bakkie

252
YEAR: 2013
REG: CP86TBGP
VIN: AHTER39G808604364
ENG: 2KDA242158
KMS/HOURS: 379137 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER
LOCATED IN KZN

Toyota Hilux 2.5 D4D Double 
cab Bakkie

253
YEAR: 2013
REG: CP86SJGP
VIN: AHTER39G608604251
ENG: 2KDA225356
KMS/HOURS: 367554 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER
LOCATED IN KZN

Toyota Hilux 2.5 D4D Single 
cab Bakkie

254
YEAR: 2010
REG: HW82KVGP
VIN: AHTCS12G007549473
ENG: 2KD5169747
KMS/HOURS: 634604 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER
LOCATED IN KZN

Reception Area Offi  ce 
Furniture

255
LOCATED IN KZN

Civils Department Offi  ce 
Furniture

256
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes Capillary and 
Cobra fi ttings

242
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes valves

243
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes PVC UG bend 
and end caps

240
LOCATED IN KZN

Assorted sizes ridgid fi ttings

241
LOCATED IN KZN



Managing Director Offi  ce 
Furniture

261
LOCATED IN KZN

Sales Manager Offi  ce 
Furniture

262
LOCATED IN KZN

UPINGTON
Sewer UG Sockets / Bends & 
Junctions

301 LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Mild Steel Flanges / Rubber 
Rings / HEX Bolts & Nuts

302 LOCATED IN UPINGTON

SANS14 Galvanised Mallea-
ble Bends, Bushes, Elbows, 
TEE’s & Sockets

303
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Plastica ALFA Adaptors, 
Couplings, Elbows & TEE’s

304
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Hunter X-Core Control Unit / 
Camlock Couplers

305
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

TEKFLO PVC Compact Ball 
Valve / Couplers / Connec-
tors / Elbows

306
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Sales Offi  ce Furniture

263
LOCATED IN KZN

Accounts Department Offi  ce 
Furniture

258
LOCATED IN KZN

Boardroom Furniture

259
LOCATED IN KZN

Kitchen Appliances

260
LOCATED IN KZN

Managers Offi  ce Furniture

257
LOCATED IN KZN



Scraper Chain 110-400mm

313
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Pipe Clamp 32-110mm

314
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Strap Clamps 63-250mm / 
110-560mm

315
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Plasson Monomatic Electro-
fusion Machine

316
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

COBRA Urinal Flush Valve w/ 
Push Button Assembly (x11)

311
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Rotational Pipe Cutter (PF-
type) 32mm – 315mm

312
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

PVC Class 9 Bends / Adap-
tors / Reducers

317
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Durofl ex Mine Hoses 
(SANS1086)

318
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

TEKFLO Scour TEE’s / Adap-
tors / Elbows / Concentric 
Reducers & Lever Operated 
Butterfl y Valve319
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

PLASSON Saddles / Gate 
Valves / Plastica Clamp/
Reinforced Saddles / Fusion 
Couplings & Elbows320
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

U-PVC / M-PVC Pressure 
Pipes (SANS966-1)

321
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Assorted 6m Galvanised 
Screwed & Capped Pipes

322
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Cascade Half & Full Clamps 
/  Galv Med Steel Standpipes 
(Various Sizes)

307
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Cobra CXM Couplers / TEKFLO 
Brass Gate Valve (FXF PN16), 
Brass Valve (BSP), Brass 
Swing Check Valve (FXF)308
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

COBRA Straight Couplers, 
Elbows & Reducers / TEKFLO 
Brass Pressure Valves

309
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Capillary CXF Straight 
Couplers / CXC, CXF Elbows & 
Crossovers

310
LOCATED IN UPINGTON



JHB
Toyota Hilux D4D 4x4 S/Cab 
Bakkie w/ Cattle Rail

401
YEAR: 2011
REG: BD81PXGP
VIN: AHTCZ39G905012674
ENG: 1KD5142041
KMS/HOURS: 480329 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER / KM’S AS PER ODO
LOCATED IN JHB

Hino 500 4x2 Dropside Truck

404
YEAR: 2011
REG: BN60LNGP
VIN: AHHFG1JPPXXX20679
ENG: J08CTT43458
KMS/HOURS: 697820 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER / KM’S AS PER ODO
LOCATED IN JHB

Hino 500 Dropside Truck

405
YEAR: 2013
REG: CP95RLGP
VIN: AHHFG1JPPXXX22682
ENG: J08CTT48022
KMS/HOURS: 322414 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER / KM’S AS PER 
ODO/NO BATTERIES
LOCATED IN JHB

Toyota Hilux SRX S/C Bakkie

402
YEAR: 2015
REG: DW79XDGP
VIN: AHTCR32G008029873
ENG: 2KDA807699
KMS/HOURS: 130439 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER / KM’S AS PER ODO
LOCATED IN JHB

GWM Steed 5 Workhorse S/C 
Bakkie

403
YEAR: 2018
REG: HK06MJGP
VIN: LGWCA237XJB618633
ENG: D171185647
KMS/HOURS: 96587 KMS
COMMENTS: STARTER / KM’S AS PER ODO
LOCATED IN JHB

Assorted Parts (Elbows / 
Reducers / Hose Mender / 
Valves)

323
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Industrial Steel Shelving 
(+/-30)

324
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Display Shelving w/ Baskets, 
Dividers & Trays (+/- 26)

325
LOCATED IN UPINGTON

Offi  ce Desks (x8)

326
LOCATED IN UPINGTON


